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The MABBCF Planning Committee is pleased to announce the release of its 2022 Michigan Appellate Bench 
Bar Conference Summary Report. 
  
This year’s conference took place on May 11-13, 2022, at The Inn at St. John’s Conference Center in 
Plymouth.   
  
The conference included plenary sessions with panels consisting of Michigan Supreme Court justices, Court of 
Appeals judges, and court staff.  Discussions focused on issues relating to appellate practice in the pandemic 
era, Supreme Court practice tips, and remote oral arguments in the Michigan Court of Appeals. 
  
Attendees also chose from more than 20 different breakout sessions that tackled a broad array of topics 
covering many practice areas, including civil, criminal, family, and child welfare. 
  
The conference Summary Report provides a comprehensive overview of all of the conference sessions, 
including a compilation of notes taken of each of the breakout sessions by volunteer reporters, as well as the 
full transcripts of the plenary panel discussions.   
  
The full Summary Report is available here: 2022 Michigan Appellate Bench Bar Conference Summary Report  
  
For more information about the conference, visit the Michigan Appellate Bench Bar Conference 
website:  https://benchbar.org/ 
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